
Museum Calendar

Thursday, September 4, 2025

Guided Spirit Walks at Victoria Lawn Cemetery

Date and Time: Thursday, September 4 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Address: 431 Queenston St, St. Catharines, ON L2P 2Y3

What Happened to Michael O'Meala?

Find out what happened to Michael and hear stories of true crime in 1850s St. Catharines during the 14th annu
al Guided Spirit Walk at Victoria Lawn Cemetery presented by the St. Catharines Museum and Welland Canals 
Centre. 

This popular program includes a guided walk and theatrical scenes throughout the cemetery. Familiar names inc
luded on this year's tour include:

Ann McNamara
Eliza McClelland
Oliver Phelps
Adam Montgomery
Nancy Rykert
Thomas Burns
Charles Camp

Tickets go on sale August 1. Tickets can be purchased over the phone (905-984-8880) or online at our A
ctiveNet page: Activity search | ActiveSTC (activecommunities.com).

Further details regarding weather and parking will be sent closer to the event date.

 

Friday, September 5, 2025

Guided Spirit Walks at Victoria Lawn Cemetery

Date and Time: Friday, September 5 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/activestc/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=museum&viewMode=list


Address: 431 Queenston St, St. Catharines, ON L2P 2Y3

What Happened to Michael O'Meala?

Find out what happened to Michael and hear stories of true crime in 1850s St. Catharines during the 14th annu
al Guided Spirit Walk at Victoria Lawn Cemetery presented by the St. Catharines Museum and Welland Canals 
Centre. 

This popular program includes a guided walk and theatrical scenes throughout the cemetery. Familiar names inc
luded on this year's tour include:

Ann McNamara
Eliza McClelland
Oliver Phelps
Adam Montgomery
Nancy Rykert
Thomas Burns
Charles Camp

Tickets go on sale August 1. Tickets can be purchased over the phone (905-984-8880) or online at our A
ctiveNet page: Activity search | ActiveSTC (activecommunities.com).

Further details regarding weather and parking will be sent closer to the event date.

 

Guided Spirit Walks at Victoria Lawn Cemetery

Date and Time: Friday, September 5 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Address: 431 Queenston St, St. Catharines, ON L2P 2Y3

What Happened to Michael O'Meala?

Find out what happened to Michael and hear stories of true crime in 1850s St. Catharines during the 14th annu
al Guided Spirit Walk at Victoria Lawn Cemetery presented by the St. Catharines Museum and Welland Canals 
Centre. 

This popular program includes a guided walk and theatrical scenes throughout the cemetery. Familiar names inc
luded on this year's tour include:

Ann McNamara
Eliza McClelland
Oliver Phelps
Adam Montgomery
Nancy Rykert
Thomas Burns
Charles Camp

Tickets go on sale August 1. Tickets can be purchased over the phone (905-984-8880) or online at our A
ctiveNet page: Activity search | ActiveSTC (activecommunities.com).

Further details regarding weather and parking will be sent closer to the event date.

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/activestc/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=museum&viewMode=list
https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/activestc/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=museum&viewMode=list


 

Saturday, September 6, 2025

Guided Spirit Walks at Victoria Lawn Cemetery

Date and Time: Saturday, September 6 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Address: 431 Queenston St, St. Catharines, ON L2P 2Y3

What Happened to Michael O'Meala?

Find out what happened to Michael and hear stories of true crime in 1850s St. Catharines during the 14th annu
al Guided Spirit Walk at Victoria Lawn Cemetery presented by the St. Catharines Museum and Welland Canals 
Centre. 

This popular program includes a guided walk and theatrical scenes throughout the cemetery. Familiar names inc
luded on this year's tour include:

Ann McNamara
Eliza McClelland
Oliver Phelps
Adam Montgomery
Nancy Rykert
Thomas Burns
Charles Camp

Tickets go on sale August 1. Tickets can be purchased over the phone (905-984-8880) or online at our A
ctiveNet page: Activity search | ActiveSTC (activecommunities.com).

Further details regarding weather and parking will be sent closer to the event date.

 

Guided Spirit Walks at Victoria Lawn Cemetery

Date and Time: Saturday, September 6 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Address: 431 Queenston St, St. Catharines, ON L2P 2Y3

What Happened to Michael O'Meala?

Find out what happened to Michael and hear stories of true crime in 1850s St. Catharines during the 14th annu
al Guided Spirit Walk at Victoria Lawn Cemetery presented by the St. Catharines Museum and Welland Canals 
Centre. 

This popular program includes a guided walk and theatrical scenes throughout the cemetery. Familiar names inc
luded on this year's tour include:

Ann McNamara
Eliza McClelland

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/activestc/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=museum&viewMode=list


Oliver Phelps
Adam Montgomery
Nancy Rykert
Thomas Burns
Charles Camp

Tickets go on sale August 1. Tickets can be purchased over the phone (905-984-8880) or online at our A
ctiveNet page: Activity search | ActiveSTC (activecommunities.com).

Further details regarding weather and parking will be sent closer to the event date.

 

Thursday, September 11, 2025

Guided Spirit Walks at Victoria Lawn Cemetery

Date and Time: Thursday, September 11 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Address: 431 Queenston St, St. Catharines, ON L2P 2Y3

What Happened to Michael O'Meala?

Find out what happened to Michael and hear stories of true crime in 1850s St. Catharines during the 14th annu
al Guided Spirit Walk at Victoria Lawn Cemetery presented by the St. Catharines Museum and Welland Canals 
Centre. 

This popular program includes a guided walk and theatrical scenes throughout the cemetery. Familiar names inc
luded on this year's tour include:

Ann McNamara
Eliza McClelland
Oliver Phelps
Adam Montgomery
Nancy Rykert
Thomas Burns
Charles Camp

Tickets go on sale August 1. Tickets can be purchased over the phone (905-984-8880) or online at our A
ctiveNet page: Activity search | ActiveSTC (activecommunities.com).

Further details regarding weather and parking will be sent closer to the event date.

 

Friday, September 12, 2025

Guided Spirit Walks at Victoria Lawn Cemetery

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/activestc/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=museum&viewMode=list
https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/activestc/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=museum&viewMode=list


Date and Time: Friday, September 12 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Address: 431 Queenston St, St. Catharines, ON L2P 2Y3

What Happened to Michael O'Meala?

Find out what happened to Michael and hear stories of true crime in 1850s St. Catharines during the 14th annu
al Guided Spirit Walk at Victoria Lawn Cemetery presented by the St. Catharines Museum and Welland Canals 
Centre. 

This popular program includes a guided walk and theatrical scenes throughout the cemetery. Familiar names inc
luded on this year's tour include:

Ann McNamara
Eliza McClelland
Oliver Phelps
Adam Montgomery
Nancy Rykert
Thomas Burns
Charles Camp

Tickets go on sale August 1. Tickets can be purchased over the phone (905-984-8880) or online at our A
ctiveNet page: Activity search | ActiveSTC (activecommunities.com).

Further details regarding weather and parking will be sent closer to the event date.

 

Guided Spirit Walks at Victoria Lawn Cemetery

Date and Time: Friday, September 12 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Address: 431 Queenston St, St. Catharines, ON L2P 2Y3

What Happened to Michael O'Meala?

Find out what happened to Michael and hear stories of true crime in 1850s St. Catharines during the 14th annu
al Guided Spirit Walk at Victoria Lawn Cemetery presented by the St. Catharines Museum and Welland Canals 
Centre. 

This popular program includes a guided walk and theatrical scenes throughout the cemetery. Familiar names inc
luded on this year's tour include:

Ann McNamara
Eliza McClelland
Oliver Phelps
Adam Montgomery
Nancy Rykert
Thomas Burns
Charles Camp

Tickets go on sale August 1. Tickets can be purchased over the phone (905-984-8880) or online at our A
ctiveNet page: Activity search | ActiveSTC (activecommunities.com).

Further details regarding weather and parking will be sent closer to the event date.

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/activestc/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=museum&viewMode=list
https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/activestc/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=museum&viewMode=list


 

Saturday, September 13, 2025

Guided Spirit Walks at Victoria Lawn Cemetery

Date and Time: Saturday, September 13 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Address: 431 Queenston St, St. Catharines, ON L2P 2Y3

What Happened to Michael O'Meala?

Find out what happened to Michael and hear stories of true crime in 1850s St. Catharines during the 14th annu
al Guided Spirit Walk at Victoria Lawn Cemetery presented by the St. Catharines Museum and Welland Canals 
Centre. 

This popular program includes a guided walk and theatrical scenes throughout the cemetery. Familiar names inc
luded on this year's tour include:

Ann McNamara
Eliza McClelland
Oliver Phelps
Adam Montgomery
Nancy Rykert
Thomas Burns
Charles Camp

Tickets go on sale August 1. Tickets can be purchased over the phone (905-984-8880) or online at our A
ctiveNet page: Activity search | ActiveSTC (activecommunities.com).

Further details regarding weather and parking will be sent closer to the event date.

 

Guided Spirit Walks at Victoria Lawn Cemetery

Date and Time: Saturday, September 13 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Address: 431 Queenston St, St. Catharines, ON L2P 2Y3

What Happened to Michael O'Meala?

Find out what happened to Michael and hear stories of true crime in 1850s St. Catharines during the 14th annu
al Guided Spirit Walk at Victoria Lawn Cemetery presented by the St. Catharines Museum and Welland Canals 
Centre. 

This popular program includes a guided walk and theatrical scenes throughout the cemetery. Familiar names inc
luded on this year's tour include:

Ann McNamara
Eliza McClelland

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/activestc/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=museum&viewMode=list


https://events.stcatharines.ca

Oliver Phelps
Adam Montgomery
Nancy Rykert
Thomas Burns
Charles Camp

Tickets go on sale August 1. Tickets can be purchased over the phone (905-984-8880) or online at our A
ctiveNet page: Activity search | ActiveSTC (activecommunities.com).

Further details regarding weather and parking will be sent closer to the event date.

 

Saturday, September 20, 2025

Walking Tour - Victoria Lawn Cemetery

Date and Time: Saturday, September 20 10:00 am - 11:30 am

Address: 431 Queenston St, St. Catharines, ON L2P 2Y3

Victoria Lawn Cemetery - The Fallen Workers

Join us for a guided walking tour and hear the tragic tales of the men who died building the Welland Ship Canal
. 

Registration required.

$11.40 per person. Meet-up details are provided at registration.

Saturday, September 27, 2025

Walking Tour - Queenston Neighbourhood

Date and Time: Saturday, September 27 10:00 am - 11:30 am

Address: Queenston Street

Queenston - A Story of Industry and Transformation

Join Sean for a guided walking tour of the Queenston Neighbourhood to discover the industrial routes and hard
work of this overlooked neighbourhood.

Registration required.

$11.40 per person. Meet-up details are provided at registration.

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/activestc/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=museum&viewMode=list
https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/activestc/activity/search/detail/79605?onlineSiteId=0&from_original_cui=true
https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/activestc/activity/search/detail/79605?onlineSiteId=0&from_original_cui=true
https://events.stcatharines.ca

